
I-25/I-80 Interchange Project 
 

  

June 8th - July 7st, 2020 
COMMENT FORM 

 
Thank You for visiting the virtual public meeting for the I-25/I-80 Interchange Project. 

 
This public meeting is your opportunity to review information presented in the May 2020 Environmental 
Assessment (EA) prepared for the project and to provide your comments on the EA or your thoughts in order to 
help us more thoroughly understand what is important to the community so that we can better address these 
points as we move forward. 
 
Please legibly state your name and any comments you may have below. 
 
Name: 

 
General Comment(s): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Did you find the virtual format beneficial?   
 
 
 
Any suggestions to improve the virtual format? 
 
 

 
When finished please submit your comment(s) via the project website at http://www.i25i80.com/, or, 
if you would like to complete it later, you can mail or email it to Andrea.Allen@wyo.gov. To mail, 
simply fold it and affix postage on the reverse side (it is pre-addressed to reach the proper contact). 
Should you wish to phone in your comment, please call the following number: (307) 316-4984. Please 
clearly state your name and any comments you have. All comments must be postmarked by July 7th, 
2020.  Thank you for your input. 
 

http://www.i25i80.com/
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Stamp 
Here 

Return Address: 
 
 
 
 
 

Wyoming Dept. of Transportation 
5300 Bishop Blvd. 
Cheyenne, WY. 82009 
Attn: Andrea Allen 

 Fold here  
 Fold here  


